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IMPORTANT INFORMATION - PARENTAL BEHAVIOUR POLICY 
 
 

 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
  
We have always prided ourselves on our open door policy and enjoy our relationship with you as 
parents and carers in working together to ensure the best outcomes for your children.  
  
Unfortunately, over the past two years, we have had an increasing number of occasions where 
adults’ behaviour towards other adults and staff, both in person and over the telephone, has been 
inappropriately aggressive. This has also included swearing on the playground. 
  
We understand that parents and carers feel passionately about their children.  However, we must 
ensure that adults have the opportunity to work in an aggression-free environment to be able to 
continue our open door approach. 
  
Most importantly, we feel that good role modelling to children is one of the best ways of ensuring a 
secure understanding of how to work and play positively with peers. 
  
The governors have agreed a policy (attached) which sets the expectations of adults’ behaviour on 
the school premises in front of children and towards other adults.  Should the expectations not be 
adhered to, the school will follow the procedure in the policy. 
  
Best wishes 
 

 
 
 
Heads of School 
 
Enc. Copy of Parental Behaviour Policy 
  
 


